
 

Alzheimer Society of B.C. — 2020 Elec7on Ques7ons 

Thank you for sharing your vision for a dementia-friendly British Columbia and raising the 
voices of people affected by dementia.


A BC Liberal party would work with the Alzheimer Society of B.C. to ensure meaningful 
improvements in how British Columbians affected by dementia are supported, including 
through partnerships such as First Link. British Columbians deserve a world-class public health 
system that is robust and accessible to all. We will work to improve the quality of health care 
for the benefit of all British Columbians.


The heart-breaking health-impacts of COVID-19 among seniors in our long-term care and 
assisted living residences is a tragedy. A BC Liberal government will implement measures to 
enable family members to safely visit seniors living in long-term care, assisted and independent 
living residences during the COVID-19 pandemic, to bring residents comfort and 
companionship.


For further details on our plans, please see our platform.
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